Dear Representative [NAME or leave blank if mass sending]

I’m writing to you in your capacity as a member of the House Committee on Human Resources to urge you not to pass HF 193. This bill would bar transgender youth from receiving medically-necessary care and would empower conversion therapists to harm transgender youth. To be clear: passing this bill would mean endangering the lives of transgender youth, and you must not stand by and let this happen.


[WHY DO YOU CARE ABOUT THIS PERSONALLY? WHAT WOULD YOU LIKE THEM TO KNOW? ]

Affirming medical care for transgender youth has been endorsed by both the American Academy of Pediatrics and the American Medical Association. This bill not only rejects this notion but punishes medical professionals for following medical ethics by revocation of licensure and/or civil fines. Additionally, affirming gender identity among transgender and nonbinary youth is consistently associated with lower rates of suicide attempts. 

Like Becky Ritland, Interim Executive Director for Iowa Safe Schools, I am “repulsed by the absolutely hateful motivations of this bill,” and agree that “[t]his legislation is anti-science, anti-youth, and pro-discrimination. Undoubtedly, transgender and nonbinary youth are put at high risk from even introducing such a bill.” It is your responsibility to the people of Iowa to block this bill and the harm it will cause.

Sincerely, 
[NAME TOWN AND ZIPCODE]


